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Polanco (Urtiz), Joanna

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 2:58 PM
To: Polanco (Urtiz), Joanna
Subject: FW: Shootings on Water Street

Please add to file. 
 
From: James Pandl <jamesgpandl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 2:48 PM 
To: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Shootings on Water Street 
 
Dear Alderman Bauman,  I live at 1115 N. Edison Street just South of the Harp Bar on the River. I have had 
people shot directly in front of our condo,  I would like to propose a possible partial solution to the gun violence 
problem in this area.  There are a number of discreet gun detection systems with AI technology that can 
identify concealed guns on pedestrians.  With this technology and person identification, the police could have 
probable cause to do a stop and search.  This system could be paid for by the local merchants, and/or property 
owners in the area.  Guardian and SafePointe are just two of the systems available.   Gerard Randall tipped me 
off to these systems that were being considered by the RNC.  Good luck with your meeting on 
Wednesday.  James Pandl     414-704-9419   


